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Hello Parents, Carers and children, 

We hope you are enjoying being back at school after half term. We have a 

few reminders for next week: 

 Remember that school photos have unfortunately had to be 

cancelled due to the current circumstances so you can wear your PE 

kit on Monday as usual 

 Remember to check Purple Mash and complete any homework set 

 Remember to read to someone at home at least 4 times a week and 

write in your reading record book 

 Remember to practise your KIRFs 

 Next week is Anti-Bullying week; we are having a dress down Friday 

so you can come to school in non-uniform 

 Adults, please remember to come on to the playground at the 

Avening Street entrance to collect your child(ren) at the end of the 

day. We cannot let children meet you at the gate as it is too busy 

and we need to know that the children are safely with you.  

 Congratulations to Oscar and Bianca who were the Year 6 Dazzlers 

last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Mathews, Ms Hennessy & Mrs F  


